
 
 

 

 

 

May 10, 2024 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 United States Capitol Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 United States Capitol Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Integrated Healthcare for Children & Families in fiscal year 2025. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Healthcare for the Homeless – Houston 

headquartered at 1934 Caroline St, Houston, TX 77002. 

 

The funding would be used to expand and enhance the services provided through the Reed 

Family Clinic with the aim of strengthening mental health resiliency, coping, and social skills in 

children and families to serve as an upstream crime-prevention program. These activities will 

promote resilience and protective factors against future instability that increases engagement 

with criminal justice systems. This project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will 

assist state, local, and Tribal law enforcement efforts to enforce laws, address violent crime, 

increase prosecutions, improve the criminal justice system, provide victims’ services, and other 

related activities. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 

section 501 of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 10152). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. Should you require additional information, please contact my Chief of Staff, Scott Bell, 

by email at Scott.Bell@mail.house.gov or phone at (202) 225-7508. 

 

Sincerely, 

    

 Al Green 

Member of Congress 

mailto:Scott.Bell@mail.house.gov

